
KOTA CHAPTER of NIRC of ICSI cordially invites its students to participate in

Date: July 19th, 2022, Tuesday
“Zero Grievance Day”

Kota Chapter is Celebrating 19th July as Zero 
Grievance Day. If you have any problem or query you 

may visit the chapter or you may call on 0744-
2406456 or mail us on kota@icsi.edu. 

Note:
• Only students under Kota Chapter Jurisdiction are allowed.
• Timing for queries 11.00Am to 4.00Pm
• Location: https://goo.gl/maps/A5t8qH7WDDcAuHHE6

Student 
Month 

July 2022

Warm Regards : Managing Committee of Kota Chapter of NIRC of ICSI
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